Possible page THE UNIVERSITY OF NOTTINGHAM UNIVERSITY PARK

DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH



NOTTINGHAM

25th November, 1958. TELEPHONE: 45511

RBT/EW

A. Solé Leris, Esq., B.A., Spanish Department, University of London, King's College, Strand, London, W.C.2.

Dear Amadett

We have been unlucky with the three people, Peysner, Evans, Martin, whom we asked to deliver the public lecture for the Society. Of the other papers, I have only received an acceptance from Sapron so far.

I don't know whether you have any further ideas on public speakers. I have asked Pevsner if he would give me some suggestions. There are two other names which occur to me, authors of works on Spanish architecture, Bernard Bevan and John Harvey, both of which were published by Batsford. Do you or your colleagues know anything of either? could find out anything about them I should be most grateful, as I don't even know whether Bevan is still alive or not. He may be pretty old, as his work was published in 1938.

Yours,

Bevan (Batsford), 15 N. Audley Street, Portman Square, London, W.I.